
Good Morning dear friends, 
 

HAPPY AYUDHA PUJA and VIJAYADASHAMI TO ALL OUR MEMBERS 

 

On this auspicious occasion, I am happy to announce the launch of our 
revamped/refurbished *website* (cbroa.co.in). The website is mobile compatible. However, it 
is better to view the contents on a laptop/desktop (screen shots of various features appended). 

 

I place on record our heartfelt thanks to Sri. Mahindra Pai, Sri. Archit Joshi and his team of 
Learned Studios, Pune for developing the website free of cost. 
 

Sri. Mahindra Pai is the son of our beloved Vice President Sri. B V Pai. I thank our Pai Mam for 
taking initiative to develop our website by his son’s company. 
 

I request our members to utilise the website fully and send us feedback for further improvement. 

 

J S Jagadeesh 

General Secretary 

11.10.2024 

http://cbroa.co.in/

